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09 September 2021  

With an aim to reach a broader community and achieve herd immunity in Covid-19 vaccination, the Eastern Cape 
department of health continues to forge partnerships with different stakeholders to strengthen the vaccination 
program in the province.  

The department has partnered with Border Cricket for the utilisation of Buffalo Park Cricket stadium in East London to 
provide Covid-19 vaccination drive-through services to the public for this weekend. 

Having administered more than 1.7million doses of vaccines around the province so far, the department offers the 
convenient and quick vaccination services in the comfort and convenience of your car.  

We also will accept walk-ins and can assist with registering clients at the site AND do the vaccination.  

The department received an amazing response from the recent drive through services held at Hemingways and BT 
Ngebs shopping malls in East London and Mthatha, respectively.  

The department is on a campaign to encourage the population of the province to get vaccinated as the vaccine is 
regarded as a safe step towards protecting against severe COVID19, hospitalisation and death.  

The Pop up vaccination site will operate from the 10-12 September 2021 between 08h00-17h00.  
 
The media is invited to cover the vaccination drive through.  
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